From: Sent:	Talisa Pirri Monday, January 20, 20	20 1:59 PM			
To: Subject:	Public Hearing [EXTERNAL] River distric	ct			
City of Vancouver Cybersecurity WARNING: This is an external email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.					
Dear Mayor Stewart and	l City Councillors,				
rental housing. When we all the amenities that we	d to River District in 2017, follow e moved into our new home as wanted. However, although sly lacking in public amenities	at River District, we were exc we love our new home at Riv	ited because the building had		
care, schools, etc) in Riv continuing to grow and the promised public ame considered at <u>3104-313</u> 6	was approved by Council in 2 er District, which would match new housing is being approve enities. It has been brought to OSoutheast Marine & 8420 Ke wth in River District, we need	h the pace of development in d but there does not seem to my attention that a new rez err Street. I am supportive of	n the area. The community is to be a plan in place to deliver oning application is being creating more housing, but to		
I hope that the City will shuge demand here.	start moving forward with the	public amenity delivery for f	River District soon; there is		
Sincerely,					
Talisa					
			•		
•					

_			
	ro	m	••
г	, v		٠.

Karen Jones

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2020 3:53 PM

To:

Public Hearing

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Update on EFL amenities

City of Vancouver Cybersecurity WARNING: This is an external email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I am looking for an update on the timeline for delivery of amenities at East Fraser Lands, specifically the community centre. Thank you!

Regards, Karen Jones

Sent from my iPhone

From:

Chantelle Murnaghan

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2020 4:34 PM

To:

Public Hearing

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Public hearing in East Fraser Lands

City of Vancouver Cybersecurity WARNING: This is an external email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

I'm writing to request a specific update on the timeline for delivery of amenities at East Fraser Lands – specifically the community centre.

We as a community were promised this information and are yet to receive anything. The money is there to take on this project, in addition to the desire and population.

Please address with specific information and timelines.

Thank you

Chantelle Murnaghan (East Fraser Lands resident)

From:

Otto Lim

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2020 4:42 PM

To:

Public Hearing

Cc:

Otto

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] EFL

City of Vancouver Cybersecurity WARNING: This is an external email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

I understand there's a public hearing for EFL amenities. I currently live and own a townhouse in the EFL on Kent Ave North. I have two children. It would be wonderful to see progress in development of amenities, particularly at the community centre. Many of my neighbours and I are in full support of more amenities for our rapidly growing EFL community.

Sincerely, Otto Lim

Sent from my iPhone

_	
From:	
I LOLIL	

Christy Shea

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2020 5:07 PM

To:

Public Hearing

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] EFL amenities etc

City of Vancouver Cybersecurity WARNING: This is an external email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi - I hear there is a public hearing on east Fraser lands /river district amenities coming up. I'd like to know what the timeline is fir these, especially for the community centre. We've lived here 5 years now and our kids are now 8 & 6...we hope this will be coming soon to service the numerous and growing number of families down here.

Thank you

Christy Shea

Sent from my iPhone

From:

James, Suzanne

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2020 10:06 PM

To:

Public Hearing

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Time-line for amenities in River District

City of Vancouver Cybersecurity WARNING: This is an external email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

As long-term residents of River District, we are happy to see the development of new homes and new parks, but we are concerned about the provision of other amenities.

We need better transit service to the community, as well a community centre. Has a timeline for such amenities been created?

Hopefully these issues will be addressed at the public hearing on Wednesday, January 22.

Best regards, Suzanne James & Gina Anderson